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BY EMAIL 

 
December 17, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Linda Gibbons 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator – Regulatory Affairs  
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
7th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
Regulatory@HydroOne.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gibbons: 
 
Re: EB-2019-0043 – Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
 Application for 2020 Electricity Distribution Rates  
 
The OEB provided a draft Decision and Rate Order and draft Tariff of Rates and 
Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on December 4, 2019. On December 
11, 2019, in its comments on the draft of the OEB’s decision on the 2020 distribution 
rates application, Hydro One raised nine items for the OEB’s consideration. 
 
The OEB has accepted the proposals referred to in items 1 to 8. 
 
In item 9, Hydro One is, in effect, suggesting that the OEB alter its generic approach 
used for processing 2020 Price-Cap IR applications. The OEB will not include Hydro 
One’s requested text in Footnote 40 of the Decision. The OEB may consider Hydro 
One’s suggestion for future proceedings.  
 
The OEB has now issued its final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 

 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 

mailto:Regulatory@HydroOne.com

